
EXECUTIVE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

10 APRIL 2008 
 

REPORT OF DIRECTOR OF LAW AND DEMOCRACY 
 
 

Thornaby Town Hall 
 
Detail 
 
1. The decision of Cabinet, taken on 13th March 2008, in relation to Thornaby 

Town Hall has been subject to a valid call-in. 
 
2. The reasons for the call in relate to the following principles of decision 

making: 
 

• Proportionality  

• Due consultation 

• A presumption in favour of openness  

• Clarity of aims and desired outcomes 

• An explanation of what options have been considered and giving the 
reasons for decisions  

 
3. The following members and officers will be present at the meeting: 
 

Councillor Bob Cook 
Neil Schneider 
Julie Allport 
Richard Poundford 
Nigel Laws 

 Ashley Briggs 
 
4. The documents detailed below are attached for consideration by the 

Executive Scrutiny Committee: 
 
  
 

Report to Cabinet – 13 March 2008     Appendix 1 
 
Decision record      Appendix 2 
 
Call in form and papers     Appendix 3 

 
Response Paper by Corporate Director 
of Development and Neighbourhood Services  Appendix 4 

 
 
 
Director of Law & Democracy 
Contact Officer: Margaret Waggott 
Telephone No: 397064 
Email address: margaret.waggott@stockton.gov.uk 
 


